
 

In 2009, Our family opened its doors to Bolillos Cafe to bridge together everything we love: Food, Family, Art 
and Culture. We currently serve our community out of two locations in Laredo and we are working on our third 
location at 9902 McPherson Ste 14&15.  Our hours of operation will be 7am - 10pm. This location is a great 
opportunity for us to embellish our story and continue to reach across multiple generations. In order to do so, 
we are seeking to use a mixed beverage permit in order for us to expand our brunch experience on the 
weekends. This location will also allow us to expand our team. We plan to hire 30 additional team-members on 
our staff, therefore will be using approximately 10 parking spaces per shift at this location. On the weekends, 
we will use up to 20-25 in the morning shift. Part of the reason, we chose this location was due to parking since 
almost all the tenants in the plaza only operate on weekdays, which allows for the parking lot to be almost 
vacant on the weekends.  

Our cafe is a family-friendly experience, where we offer something for everyone.  We have designed it to be 
like an extension of home, where families can gather and have a multi-generational experience. According to 
medium.com, statistics show that the weekend Brunch Culture is the most popular social experience that 
bridges together both the older generations and newer generations.

We ask that you consider allowing us a special use permit in order to achieve our vision as we continue to 
grow, connect, and serve this community with the best intentions. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Montoya &
The Team at Bolillos Cafe
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